
From: Denise Nemec
To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Please save the Buffalo National River
Date: Monday, September 23, 2019 12:45:23 PM

To ADEQ Personnel and Board of Advisors:
Please do not allow ANY medium or large contained animal farming operation (CAFOs) for any kind of
farmed animal in any part of the Buffalo River Watershed.
Please take action to preserve the water quality and viability of our nation‘s first designated national
river by ousting C&H Hog Farm and never again allowing this kind of operation to encroach on the
BNR’s ability to survive as the landmark it is.
Respectfully submitted,
Denise Nemec
863 N. Fritz Drive
Fayetteville AR 72701
denisenemec@me.com
479-445-9614
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